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   Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (1930) 
    SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE (2003) 
  

         PARISH WEBSITE      

         www.qop.ca 
                                                                                                 e-mail: office@qop.ca 

   

    PASTOR: Rev. John Domotor 

    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                          PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR:                   HUNGARIAN Mass:               Rev. John Domotor 

          SPANISH Mass:    Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM  TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor  
                                                                

Our Lady Queen of Peace, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9 
  

MONDAYS:  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

SUNSET LODGE 1st
 & 3

rd
 Wed. at 952 Arm Street - - 9.30 - - - 

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT 
every Tuesday and 1

st
 Friday of the month 

- 10.00 - -    10.00  - 

ROSARY - 11.45 11.45 11.45 11,45 - 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH   2
nd

 & last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN   3
rd

 Sunday every month       2.00 - - - - - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP   after Mass 12.10    

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE    after Mass 12.10   

CONFESSIONS: ½ hour before and after Masses and 1
st
 Sat. of every month 3:00- 4:00pm. Ring the bell and enter when GREEN light ON.   

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets every month on 

2
nd

 WEDNESDAY after Noon Mass.  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July &August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS – meetings held at Our Lady Queen of Peace Community Centre 

3
rd

 Degree (Council 1256) - 1
st
 Monday & 2

nd
 Thursday at 7.00 p.m.  

4
th

 Degree 3
rd

 Thursday of the month at 7.00 p.m. Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR Shawn Leckie 250.360.2620 

 

IMPORTANT:   IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to the 

hospital and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, 

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain  Fr. Vicente Borre  

                                                                      250.889.3761    
 

 
 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

                 NAME: _______________________________________________________ 
                                                

                 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

              HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

                 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 

 SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents). 
 

mailto:office@qop.ca


 

‘Legacies’ 
 

    Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
 with gratitude past legacies which we use to   

 maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

   Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’,    

 how will we survive without it?       
         

   Legacies are a way of providing assurance    

 that the parish has income or savings in the   

 event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

  The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’   

 pays for maintenance/replacement items.              
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of 

Peace Church, you must call the office at least 3 

months in advance to arrange an appointment with 

the Pastor. It is assumed that the family has Our Lady 

Queen of Peace parish connection and practices the 

faith by attending Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. 

You may meet with the Pastor and take the course 

even if your child has not yet been born. Parents are 

expected to participate in the Baptismal 

preparation. At least one Godparent or both must be 

baptized and confirmed and are practicing Catholics. 

Non-parishioners are required to have a Letter of 

Recommendation from your Pastor to have your 

child Baptized in our parish.  
 

St. Andrew’s Cathedral - ‘Chrism Mass’                
Tuesday, April 15

th
 at 7:00 p.m. Archbishop Michael 

Miller will be the principal celebrant at the Mass that 

is celebrated annually. At this liturgy, we gather, 

around the bishop, for the blessing and consecration of 

the oils that will be used in all our parishes in the 

coming year. The Oil of the Sick, used to strengthen 

and console and heal those who are infirm, will be 

blessed. The Oil of Catechumens, used to strengthen 

and free those who are preparing for baptism, will be 

blessed. The Sacred Chrism, used to ordain bishops 

and priests, to confirm, and to dedicate churches and 

altars, will be consecrated. And we will witness the 

Rite of Recommitment to Ministry by our priests. May 

our presence at the Chrism Mass be a sign of our 

support and gratitude for their ministry—and a 

reminder that baptism calls all of us to lives of service. 

All are invited to attend. A reception will follow. 
 

Every Friday during Lent: 
Stations of the Cross: 7:00pm 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 

  For:    

Requested by:  

April 1 TUESDAY  

 

April 2 WEDNESDAY Personal Intentions 

Bernard Waurthy 

April 3 THURSDAY Marcelino Jose (RIP) 

Benni & Flori Legaspi 

April 4 FRIDAY  

 

April 5 SATURDAY  

 

   

April 8 TUESDAY  

 

April 9 WEDNESDAY  

 

April 10 THURSDAY Personal Intentions 

Benni & Flori Legaspi 

April 11 FRIDAY Elizabeth & Harry Fernandez 

                                              (RIP) 

Alex Fernandez 

April 12 SATURDAY Nova Wauthy (RIP) 

Bernard Waurthy 

   

April 15 

 

TUESDAY  

April 16 

 

WEDNESDAY  

April 17 

 

THURSDAY  

April 18 

 

FRIDAY  

April 19 

 

SATURDAY Ruth Leeper/Birchall (RIP) 

Tina Henderson 

   

April 22 

 

TUESDAY NO MASS 

April 23 

 

WEDNESDAY Terry Frost                                               

Alex Fernandez 

April 24 

 

THURSDAY  

April 25 

 

FRIDAY  

April 26 

 

SATURDAY Catholic Women’s League 
‘Feast of Our Lady of Good Council’ 

 

Note:  Please remember the following persons who 

are ill in your prayers: Marcelina Baldauf,  

Marion Turner, Lucy Praud, Elaine Shannon, Barbara 

Dunahee, Eva Gerard, Christine Stornebrink, Lorna 

Cue, Lynn Wood, Anna Urban, Flora Simonson, Rhea 

Loiselle, Bibiana Cujec, Alberta McIntyre                                                                          
 

 



 

Ukrainian Easter Food Fair  

St Nicholas Ukrainian Catholic Church Sat., Apr. 5 

noon to 2pm. Food Sale, hand-made perogies, 

cabbage rolls, vegetarian borscht, beet horseradish, 

Ukrainian Easter breads, pastries, fresh Ukrainian 

sausage rings. Note: NO HOT LUNCH. Free 

admission, pre-order call Robert - 250-384-2255 
 

Our Lady of the Rosary Parish  

Book sale, on April 5 & 6
th

, amazing books will be 

available. Wish to donate, please bring to parish office 

or contact Judy 250-474-2119 to arrange for pick-up.  
 

  SHARE LENT   
Our goal is to share the abundance of God's creation 

with our brothers and sisters, around the world’s that 

we can end the injustice of hunger and make a place at 

the table for the poor. 

Lent is a time for transformation, inviting us to look at 

our own lives and make changes that bring us closer to 

God - acting for the good of others, especially the 

impoverished.  "One Human Family, Food for All" 

is our response to the fact that 1 out of every 8 of Gods 

children still suffer from hunger. To die of hunger in 

our world of plenty is a scandal and denies the most 

basic human right - the right to food. 

With members of Caritas Internationalis, Development 

and Peace is working at the local and national levels 

around the world, and we will truly be able to make a 

difference for hungry people if we consider giving our 

Share Lent donation to this organization. 

Special collection on April 6
th

 - Solidarity Sun. to 

contribute towards making a significant difference in 

the lives of the people of the Global South.  Thank you 
 

Good Friday- Pontifical Collection of the Holy Land 

Papal Collection for the Holy Places will be held on 

Good Friday, Apr. 18th. We realize as a Church that 

Jesus is the bread of life: “Whoever eats this bread will 

live forever.” (John 6.51). By sharing in the upkeep of 

the Holy Land and the mission of the Custody, we give 

witness to commit our life to help others; the lives of 

our brothers and sisters in the Holy Land. It is the 

assurance of a true friendship for LIFE. By giving to 

the Holy Land, we strengthen our bond of friendship 

with our fellow Christians who live in the land of Jesus 

We support the Christians who live there eat there and 

who are struggling and live in hope. This word of the 

Gospel is an affirmation of the One who loved to the 

end. Our donation is a step forward towards the 

awareness of others and an invitation to change our 

relationship with Living.  
 

 

Director of Religious Education 
Full-Time Position, Diocese of Victoria is looking for 

an individual to coordinate the Religious Education 

program for schools and parishes in the Diocese of 

Victoria. A Master’s Degree in theology/ religious 

education from a Catholic college or university is 

preferred. Teaching and administrative experience is 

an asset. Applicants send a cover letter and resume to: 

Joseph Colistro, Superintendent of Schools 1-4044 

Nelthorpe Street, Victoria, BC V8X-2A1 or by email 

to mcarmichael@cisdv.bc.ca. Deadline April 4
th

, 

more information on website at www.cisdv.bc.ca or                     

Char Deslippe at 1-250-727-6893                        
 

Thinkfast!     ‘High School Students’  

Are you ready to make a difference? Can you commit 

to 23 hours without junk food or your cell phone? Sign 

up for the St. Andrew’s Thinkfast! to prove it! All high 

school students are welcome to attend the 23 hour 

event on April 4-5. Everyone - Join the challenge by: 

praying for the participants as they learn about the root 

causes of poverty and inequity, supporting the 

participants by refraining from using your cell phone 

on April 4-5, or making a donation at 

www.devp.org/en/thinkfast/694 For more information 

about the Thinkfast!, or to register, contact: Kelly 

Bourke at kbourke@rcdvictoria.org or call (250) 479-

1414 or visit www.rcdvictoria.org/news-updates.php 
 

A Lifeline for Marriage                                      
Retrouvaille is a Catholic peer ministry, offers a two-                                                                                   

month program for married couples with difficulties of 

all kinds. Register for Victoria on May 9 - 11, more 

information phone 604-530-6710, or email: 

vancouver@retrouvaille.org or  www.retrouvaille.org  
 

St. Andrew's High - 30 Year Celebration  
St. Andrew's High School will celebrate its 30th anniv. 

with an Alumni Dinner on Sat., May 31. Tickets 

available April 15, "Class Nights" (a reunion for your 

own class) will take place on Friday, May 30. If you 

would like to help organize this event, contact Angela 

Power at AngiePower@shaw.ca, next meeting of 

organizing committee is Apr.1 at 4pm at the school  
 

Family Camp - Save the Date!    
July 4-6th, plan to join families from all across the 

island to relax and play and grow closer to God and 

your family all in one weekend, at Camp Barnard in 

Sooke, Fr Dean Henderson, Chaplain for the weekend 

to celebrate Mass, hear confessions and will also be 

one of the speakers. Registrations first come first 

served basis. Contact Sarah Fitzmaurice at: 

sfitzmaurice@cisdv.bc.ca.  

 

mailto:mcarmichael@cisdv.bc.ca
http://www.cisdv.bc.ca/
http://www.devp.org/en/thinkfast/694
mailto:kbourke@rcdvictoria.org
tel:%28250%29%20479-1414
tel:%28250%29%20479-1414
http://www.rcdvictoria.org/news-updates.php
mailto:vancouver@retrouvaille.org
http://www.retrouvaille.org/
mailto:AngiePower@shaw.ca
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Peter Weinkam In Concert 

Mark your calendars and plan to attend a special 

fundraiser at St. Rose of Lima Church on Sunday, 

April 6th at 2:30 p.m. This will be a musical treat 

featuring pieces on the piano and violin.  Light 

refreshments will be available at a reception following 

the concert. Admission is by donation and proceeds 

will go to St. Rose of Lima Church                       
 

Pilgrimage to Poland - May 27 – June 9, 2014  
With Fr. Paul Szczur, SDS, more information on parish web 

site at www.olorchurch.ca and click ‘Pilgrimage to Poland’ 

or email olor@shaw.ca, or call Fr. Paul at 250-858-6217 
 

15 Day Holy Land & Jordan Tour 
Led by Fr. Alred Alilio of Sacred Heart parish in Victoria, 

departing Sept. 23-Oct. 7, 2014 Cost is $3950 (plus air 

taxes). Information call Priscilla or Cynthia at Sampaguita 

Travel, tel. 604-874-9533 ext. 105 or 104  
 

California   Here   We   Come! 
Sept 28 – Oct 12, 2014 - A six day cruise (from Van. to 

San Diego aboard the Holland America Statendam  plus 9 

day pilgrimage tour of the Franciscan  Missions of 

California. Chaplain:  Fr. John Laszczyk.  Organizer:  

Denise Buckley email, two-bucks@shaw.ca or 250-339-

1807 - for complete itinerary & travel info.   
 

Our Lady of the Rosary Parish 
Summer Camp, Mon. July 14 – Fri. July 18 

9:00 am to 2:00 pm, for 6 -12 years old,  

13 and older welcome as volunteers 

$60 for the whole week 

Theme for the Week: ‘Ball of Saints’ 

Info: Ph: 250-478-3482 - E-mail: olor@shaw.ca 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holy Week Services 
Palm Sunday, April 13/14 (Palms blessed at all Masses)  

10:00am: Mass 

12:00noon: Latin Mass 

  2:00pm: Spanish Mass 
 

Tuesday, April 15
th  

12:10pm: Mass 

St. Andrew’s Cathedral  

7:00pm: Chrism Mass (everyone is invited) 
 

Wednesday, April 16
th

  

12:10pm: Mass 
 

Holy Thursday, April 17
th

 - No Noon Mass 

8:00pm: Mass of the Last Supper (Adoration following) 
 

Good Friday, April 18
th

 - No Noon Mass 

2:00pm: Stations of the Cross  

3:00pm: Solemn Afternoon Service  
               (Veneration of the Cross & Holy Communion) 
 

Holy Saturday, April 19
th

  

8:00pm: Easter Vigil 
 

Easter Sunday, April 20
st
 

10:00am: Mass 

12:00noon: Latin Mass 

  2:00pm: Hungarian Mass 
 

Monday, April 21
nd

 - NO MASS 

Tuesday, April 22
nd

 – NO MASS  
 

Office Closed - Fri., Sat., Sun, Mon. and Tues.  

                          April 18
th

 - 22
nd
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ADVERTISE: We are in search of a Volunteer  

Coordinator to canvass business groups from the general   

public or from our own parishioners to advertise in our  

Bulletins. Interested please call  

384-3884, or email: office@qop.ca We appreciate the 

support of these sponsors. Please support them: 

 

                  McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      
                 

                   HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

                 SANDS 
              FUNERAL CHAPELS 

              CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 

 

 

    
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Specializing in:         

                          Renovation and Design                    

  R                 >Kitchen Design             

    E               >Bathroom Design   

      D             >Suite Renovation 

        D             >Doors  

        O         >Windows  

           T       >Painting   
                 
 ** RED DOT **        Mark Turner: 896-4561             
                     

 

 

 

 

Space Available 
for your 

Advertisement 
In the bulletin, and on our new 

website. 
 

 

Space Available 
for your 

Advertisement 
In the bulletin, and on our new 

website.   
 

 

Space Available 
for your 

Advertisement 
In the bulletin, and on our new 

website. 
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